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November 2024

Living Water Emmaus,

It's November and the year appears to have flown by at Mach speed. In reflection, I am 
so grateful at what the Lord has done in our community this year. I’m already peaking 
over the fence in 2025, and in awe of what the Lord intends to do. I know I should stay 
grounded in today, and I will. I will thank Him for the new community members we have 
acquired this year. I will thank Him for the financial support of churches He has brought 
to us this year. I will thank Him for miracles and leaders only possible with our Father in 
Heaven. Thank you, Father! Thank you for allowing me to be a part of a community that 
serves you.

I love this time of year. I love Thanksgiving and the focus on family. I ask each of you to 
honor God during your family gatherings this year. I ask that we dwell in a spirit of 
gratitude and thanksgiving. In my heart, my family extends far beyond my immediate 
family. God has gifted me with an amazing body of believers. I have brothers and sisters 
that encourage me and support me, through Emmaus. Thank Lord for the Emmaus 
family.

I look forward to seeing everyone at the last communities of 2024.

De Colores, Christopher Rowten

Find us online at:
www.livingwateremmaus.org

Facebook: 
Living Water Emmaus Community

Next Meeting: November 21
Western Heritage Church 

Hale Center

UPCOMING WALKS

Men’s Walk #115
Lay Director: Shane Banks

Spiritual Director: Rob Birdwell
February 6-9, 2025

Amherst Retreat Center (Arc)

Women’s Walk #116
Lay Director: Frankie Watson

Spiritual Director: TBA
June 12-15, 2025

Amherst Retreat Center (Arc)

Questions Contact Registrar Deidra Howell
Cell: 806-789-3329       E-mail: livingwateremmaus@yahoo.com
Fee - $170                      Digital applications can be found on Facebook or link on the website

Community Meeting Schedule 
3rd Thursday of the Month

Board meeting – 6:00 pm
Sponsor's Training- 6:00 pm
Potluck Supper – 6:45pm
Community service – 7:30 pm
Wear your Emmaus name tag

Seeking Host Churches
If your church would 

like to host, please let 
Chris Rowten know.
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